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Discussion Topics: Western societies are preoccupied by the probabilities of  ëriskí (e.g. 
environmental, lifestyle, medical, interpersonal, economic and criminal). Fears about falling 
prey to cancer, being in a car accident, losing a job, having a marriage breakdown, or being 
a victim of a crime permeate our world. The question of how society maintains public and 
private safety has given rise to the idea of ërisk societyí. Ulrich Beck and Anthony Giddens 
have advanced theoretical ideas about the linkage of late modernity, omnipresent risk, 
individualization, and reflexivity that have led to new insights regarding industrialization, 
the state, economic production, social classes, technology, experts, the environment, gender, 
family, and everyday life. In his analysis of risk society, Beck focuses specifically on 
western technological rationality and scientific institutions that once inspired faith in 
modernization and progress but that now contribute to insecurities that threaten societies. 
This course will explore the seminal ideas of risk society, why they have garnered such 
interest, and what they open up for investigation. We will consider new developments in risk 
society theory as well critical analyses of it (e.g. from such theoretical perspectives as 
poststructuralism, feminism, cultural studies and Marxism). This course aims to examine how 
the concept of risk operates in contemporary western societies and its implications for how 
we live our everyday lives. The course will explore what ëriskí to health and safety means 
for diverse populations, especially those at the ëmarginsí and how the politics of risk 
legitimize and challenge hierarchies of power. The course will provide analytical skills and 
tools for students who will be able to address their own specific areas of interest (e.g. in 
health, social policy, the environment, economic production, gender and intersectionality 
(e.g. ëraceí, social class, age, sexuality), governmentality, technologies and mobilities). 

Grading: The seminar will be based primarily on discussion of readings. It will include 
student presentations, critical summaries of readings and a final research paper.

Seminar participation: 20% 

Seminar presentations: 20%

Critical summaries of readings (3) 5 pages each: 30%

Research paper: 30%

All the assignments in this course must be completed for a final grade to be assigned.î 

 The Department of Sociology and Anthropology follows SFU policy in relation to grading 
practices, grade appeals (Policy T 20.01) and academic dishonesty and misconduct procedures 
(Policy T 10.03).  It is the responsibility of students to in form themselves of the content 
of these policies (available on the SFU website under Administration, SFU Polices & 
Procedures).î



Selected Problems in Social Analysis

Required Texts: Ulrich Beck. Risk Society: Towards a New Modernity. London: Sage, 1992.

Other reading materials required for the course will be on reserve at SFU Bennett Library.

Recommended Texts: None

Materials/Supplies: None

Prerequisite/Corequisite: None

Notes: All students are expected to read and understand SFU’s policies with regard to 
academic dishonesty (T 10.02 and T 10.03).  These policies are available at the following web 
addresses: http://www.sfu.ca/policies/teaching/t10-02.htm and 
http://www.sfu.ca/policies/teaching/t10-03.htm

This outline is derived from a course outline repository database that was maintained by SFU 
Student Services and the University’s IT Services Department. The database was retired in 
2014 and the data migrated to SFU Archives in 2015.


